
 
 
Cobb County Retired Employees Association  
Official Minutes of the Zoom Board Meeting of May 27, 2021 
Board members present included: John Reida, JoAnn Mann, Mike Ball, and David 
Stone.  Judy Sheppard was also present.  There was a quorum. 
 

 The Zoom meeting officially opened at 10:00 AM 
 There was some discussion regarding frustration over the loss of our regular 

meeting day and time which we've had for over 20 years.  After some discussion 
and consideration it was determined that we stay with the day and time offered 
by the senior center; that is, the 3rd Wednesday of each month at 12:00 PM. 

  Mike Ball motioned that we start in-person meetings on the 3rd Wednesday of 
July, 2021 (July 21st) at 12:00 PM.  David Stone seconded the motion.  A vote 
was taken and all four Board members present voted in favor.  The motion was 
approved. 

 John Reida will announce to the membership at the virtual June meeting that 
future meetings beginning with July 21st will be held on the 3rd Wednesday of 
each month at 12:00 PM.  Mike Ball will modify the website information 
accordingly. 

 John Reida will check with Johnny Barfield regarding what food or drink will be 
allowed at an in-person meeting.  John Reida will also arrange for a Zoom virtual 
Board meeting just prior to the June 21st virtual membership meeting to discuss 
food and drink possibilities for upcoming in-person meetings. 

 
 


